
 

 

13 December 2024  
  
OIA IRO-787 
 

Tēnā koe  
  
Seaview Wastewater Treatment Plant correspondence – Partial response 
  
I refer to your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA – the Act) 1987 
request of 15 November 2024 for the following: 

All Correspondence, to and from, for the dates between 15th of October and the 15th of 
November, regarding the Seaview wastewater treatment plant, from the Senior 
Communications and Engagement advisor  

Please refer to the attached .pdf file titled Set one. This is a partial release of the information in 
scope of your request due to volume of correspondence identified. The remainder is currently 
being processed, and it will be provided to you as soon as practicable.  

Information has been withheld that is out of scope of the request and under section 7(2)(a) of the 
Act - privacy of natural persons. In accordance with section 7(1) of the Act, we do not consider the 
withholding of information under the respective section is outweighed by other considerations 
which render it desirable in the public interest to make that information available.  

It is Wellington Water Limited’s policy to publicly release its responses to LGOIMA requests where 
possible.  This response to your request will be published shortly at: 
https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/about-us/official-requests/official-information-actresponses/ 
with your personal information removed. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to email us at 
official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

Group Manager 
Network Management  




